Family Center PTO Meeting Wednesday, April 19th, 2017

In Attendance; Laura Seelbach Debbie Reilly Kami Waldman Jennifer Berends Karen McBride Julie Stiles Jessica Graetz Maureen Satorius Michelle Snyder Julie Gullickson

Treasurer - Jennifer

Still waiting on total from Parker's table for wine and dreams fund raiser

No spring fund raiser planned

Class pictures have already been taken. Email blast to be sent out notifying that the pictures will be ready for purchase the week of May 15th

\$10 per picture

Family in need of scholarship

PAT doing ice cream social

Oatmeal Drive

Successful, met our goal of 3,500 packets

Wine and Dreams Parker's table

Worked better having it later in the year

Lydia following up on the total from Parker's table

**Teacher Appreciation** 

May 1-5th teacher appreciation week

Catered lunch on Wednesday, May 3

\$200 was approved to be given to the Teacher Appreciation budget

Next Year Positions to Fill

Julie Stiles and Kami Waldman - Teacher appreciation

All fund raising/event position already filled

Jennifer Berends - Treasurer

President - needed

VP - needed

Communications - needed (Karen still able to help but need a chair)

Send out email to parents to ask about positions

Red and green room teachers to brain storm about some ideas for potential members

Deb Reilly Update

Playground update; met with Clayton Century Foundation and local builders, great meeting. CCF asking for \$30k grant.

Parents as Teachers Update;
Same amount of families participating
200-230 families participating in this program
Serves 260 children
Over 600 personal visits have occurred this year
0-3 years of age, largest group
Screenings have been going well, all spots filled
Funding will be the same for this year